

Office of the Dean
Library & Information Access
San Diego State University
5500 Campanile Drive
San Diego CA 92182 · 8050
Tel: 619 · 594 · 6014
Fax: 619 · 594 · 2700

October 25th, 2013

Dear SDSU Faculty Member,

For 2013/2014, the Library has been allocated an additional \$500,000 in one-time funds for collections. We have already received many requests for materials (at this time a total of approximately \$2.6 million) and, although we will not be able to meet all the campus needs this year, we would like to make sure that every department has an opportunity to contribute their top priority requests. We will consider all requests and maintain lists of items we are not able to purchase this year for future consideration.

Please note that, since these are one-time funds, we are not able to purchase new journals or ongoing subscriptions from this fund. We are able to consider requests for journal back files, large sets of unique materials, specialized digital collections, multimedia, or e-book collections. Please forward your requests to your subject librarian by November 5th. A current list of subject librarians is available at: <a href="https://library.sdsu.edu/people/biblist.php">https://library.sdsu.edu/people/biblist.php</a>. We look forward to working with you to more fully support your teaching and research needs. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Gale S. Etschmaier, Ed.D.

Dean, Library & Information Access

Jace S. Etochmaier